
                                                                                                                                           

 

Important Notice Regarding Non-Authentic Dynamax Band 

 

 

July 10, 2025 

Dynamax Band are sold in only official distributors’ online and offline stores. 

 

It has come to our attention that there are non-authentic Dynamax Band and Meza tags being sold 

in the market. 

 

We wish to remind all customers that such Dynamax Band and Meza tags are not manufactured or 

sold under license and are an infringement of the rights of legitimate creators. 

 

It is a criminal offense under the copyright law. Investigations are currently underway, and we 

advise all customers NOT to purchase and use non-authentic Dynamax Band and Meza tags 

strongly. 

 

Please note that such illegally manufactured products will also be strictly banned from usage at 

tournaments and events. We cannot guarantee the operation of illegal products. We appreciate your 

understanding. 

 

We greatly appreciate your cooperation to help put a stop to these illegal products from circulating. 

 

We welcome any feedback or information regarding the sale or pre-order of such illegal products 

to be reporting to our distributors’ contacts. Please find the contact information by clicking the 

shopping cart icon located in the top right corner of the page to reach your local retailers. 

 

Due to the high volume of feedback, however, we seek your understanding that we may not be 

able to reply to your email. 

 

Thank you everyone for your strong support always! 


